
From: Edward Reed
To: JWMTR Exhibits
Subject: Mental Health Parity Law
Date: Monday, June 05, 2017 10:38:23 AM

Dear Oregon Senator: As a Mental Health Professional I applaud
jwmtr.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

 you for finally alleviating the lack of parity in our Profession.  Thanks so much for supporting this Bill SB 860, 

Sincerely, Edward J Reed MS, LPC #31013
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